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Normally the revision of the curriculum takes place every four years. Institute has a limited 

role in the revision of the curriculum, being an affiliated institute to University of Mumbai. 

Most of the faculty members are actively involved in the curriculum revision process. 

Stakeholders play an active role in the revision process. Feedback is collected from the 

stakeholders such as Students, Faculty, Alumni and Parents. Feedback collection is carried in 

different modes like online feedback through Google forms, Institute’s APMS portal and 

written feedback. The collected feedback is analyzed and a summary of the analysis report is 

submitted to the Dean of Faculty of Science & Technology, University of Mumbai, 

highlighting the points to be taken care of in designing the revised Curriculum.  

A copy of the letter communicating the suggestions of the stakeholders to the Dean of Faculty 

of Science & Technology, University of Mumbai, is attached below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1.4.1. Action taken report of the Institution on 

feedback report as stated in the minutes of the 

Governing Council, Syndicate, Board of 

Management 




